‘ Jensen, Leslie A.

From: Chiappa Patricia [Chiappa.Patricia@bcg.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2003 10:50 AM
To: ' liensen@nsf.gov’

Subject: Request

(
Importance: High / 0010(
e

Digital_1.pdf

> One of our consultants is interested in obtaining a report/publication of
a study that was carried out with funding from the NSF. Details of the
report, entitled "International Comparisons of Innovation Indicator
Development, " NSF Award ADStract #8515006, are found in the enclosed filte:
<<Digital_1.pdf>>
Our consultant is interested in this report for informational purpozes
only. and I am directing my inquiry to you as your name was given as the
appropriate contact for information when I called the National Science
Foundation. I look forward to hearing from you. Thank you for your help.

Patricia Chiappa

Resource Specialist
Knowledge Group

The Boston Consulting Group
Exchange Place, 31st Floor
Boston, MA 02109
617~-973-6025

617-973-6011 (fax)
chiappa.patricia@bcg.com
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